
  

BACKFLOW DOUBLE CHECK ASSEMBLIES 

 

As of May 1st 2018  

Removal of the Cross Connection Control Manual, published by the Pacific Northwest Section 
of the American Water Works Association (AWWA) from IDPA 07.02.04.012.01. 

All backflow requirements will be enforced from the Idaho State Plumbing Code (ISPC). The 
major change is double check backflow assemblies (DCBA), will no longer be allowed in lawn 
sprinkler applications. Any DCBAs installed prior to the code change will not need to be 
removed unless they can no longer be repaired. At that time, they will need to be upgraded 
with a Reduced Pressure Backflow Prevention Assembly (RPBP) or a Pressure Vacuum Breaker 
Assembly (PVB). 

 


